
 

 

 

 
November 24, 2014 
 
 

Construction Update & Traffic Notification    
Five-Million-Gallon Tank Project 

 
 

Dear Three Springs Resident: 
 
Las Virgenes Municipal Water District thanks you for your continuing 
cooperation as the Five-Million-Gallon Tank Project progresses.  
 
Preparation work for pouring the first half of the tank’s roof is nearly 
complete.   
 
This is a notification that Tuesday, December 2nd is expected to be a 
“heavy construction day” when concrete will be transported to the 
reservoir site between 7 a.m. and 4 p.m.  Extra workers will be present at 
the project site on that day.  
 
During those hours, it is estimated that approximately 42 loads will be 
delivered through the day. Once again, a sheriff’s deputy and extra traffic 
controls will be in place. See the reverse side of this letter for more details.  
 
After the deliveries have concluded, it will be necessary for some workers 
to remain through the night-time hours to keep the concrete wet as it 
cures. Cracking can occur if concrete cures too quickly. Some lighting may 
be visible in the work area through the night.  
 
We ask for your patience if you encounter any of the slow-moving delivery 
vehicles.  
 
Updates and a webcam documenting work at the site can be found at 
www.LVMWD.com. 

 
If you have questions, please call 818-251-2180 and leave a message or 
send an e-mail to 5mil@LVMWD.com.  We strive to respond to messages 
within one business day.  

 
 
Las Virgenes Municipal Water District 

 

 


